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• Our Math Counts team participated in a regional 

competition and finished in first place.  JoAnne Cai 

finished in first place.  Anderson Moore finished in 4th, and 

Jackson Carner finished in 7th.  Our team has qualified for 

the state tournament on March 12, at Saginaw Valley 

State University.  Mr. Manthey and Mrs. Stubleski are our 

faculty advisors for this group.   

 

• The P-SAT will be given to our 8th graders on April 13th.  Our 

teachers are currently preparing students for the 

assessment.   

 

• Track and Middle School softball/baseball will begin on 

Monday, March 14.   

 

 

• Our Quiz Bowl teams have been participating virtually in 

the county wide competitions.  We have a 6th grade team 

and one 7/8 team.  Both teams are competing hard and 

representing Mason very well.  

 

• Our girls’ basketball team concluded their season this 

week.  Both teams showed tremendous improvements 

throughout the season.  Our 7th grade team ended up 

going 9-1.   

 

• Our Winter NWEA data has been collected and reviewed.  

As you can see from our Section 98 worksheet, we are on 

or past target in all areas.   


